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INSTITUTE OF HOME ECONOMICS
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

1.08.2024

NOTICE

We are pleased to inform that our recent NAAC (National Assessment and Accreditatiqn
Committee) visit was a SUCCESS. We appreciate everyone’s hard work and dedication In
preparing for this important evaluation. As a token of appreciation and to allow everyone some

well-deserved rest, the Institute will be closed on Friday 02.08.2024.

This day off is granted to all students, faculty and staff.

Prof. Radhika Bakhshi
Director
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